JERZY STĘPIEŃ

SENATOR

RZECZYPOSPOLITEJ POLSKIEJ

June 24, 1991

Manuel A. Alzugaray, M.D. President Miami Medical Team Foundation 2340 Coral Way Miami, Florida 33145

Dear Dr. Alzugaray:

It was my great pleasure to meet you and the members of the Miami Medical Team. You brought with you not only the highest degree of professionalism, but also a personal warmth and love of freedom that we will all long remember.

Information about the Mario Chanes de Armas situation is being circulated through the proper channels and we hope that we can be helpful. The Cuban flag, which I proudly have in my conference room, awaits the day when I can personally deliver it to you in a free Cuba.

Thank you again for the outstanding medical work you and your team performed here, the supplies that you brought with you, and for opening a bridge for continuing cooperation between the Polish and Cuban-American medical communities. Also thank you for the beautiful plaque you presented to me. It has a place of honor in my office.

Please know that you and the Miami Medical Team have a standing invitation to return to Poland. We hope that we have the opportunity to meet your families and that, on your next trip, you will have the time to see more of our country.

My best personal regards to you, your team and to Nilo.

Sincerely,

Senator RP